
To: Members, Board of Education Agenda Item IV.B.1
January 28, 2021

From: Rachel Gorton, Director of Technology

Date: January 28, 2021

Re: Approve the MDE Online Learning Provider Application

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Education approve the 
application to MDE to establish ISD191 as an online learning provider.

For reference, ISD191’s MDE Online Learning Provider Application

Changes since draft application shared January 14, 2021:

Under Faculty Support; What outcome data will you collect to inform you about the 
effectiveness of your faculty support: added “The barriers to students with disabilities will be 
monitored through progress reports aligned to the student's Individual Education Plans (IEP) 
and the success of the accommodations and modifications, and how access to learning was 
impacted.”

It is recommended that the application to the Minnesota Department of Education, to become an 
online learning provider, be approved.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qEhqwKigGR295GcyUdUSAGZXtpHNUXjZ/view?usp=sharing

